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Holistic Needs Assessment Letter 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for completing your Holistic Needs Assessment form. We will always be there to listen 
and support you on anything relating to what matters most to you during your treatment plan. 
We want to reaffirm that we are here to support you, and noted the following: 
 

☐ After reviewing your Holistic Needs Assessment, we have noticed that you are not currently in 

need of support or advice. However, if your circumstances change, and you find yourself in need 
of support, please contact us on……………… 
 

☐ After reviewing your Holistic Needs Assessment, we have noticed that you have some 

concerns. We have made an unsuccessful attempt to get in touch with you. We would still like to 
discuss these concerns with you, kindly give us a call at your convenience on……………... 
 
Please note that the Holistic Needs Assessment form is optional and therefore, if you feel it is not 
necessary, you are not required to complete it. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
If you require this information in another format, such as a different language, large print, braille or 
audio version please ask a member of staff or email interpreting.service@uhb.nhs.uk 
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